
 
 

Jells Park Parents Committee  

Hot Cross Bun Drive 
 
The Jells Park Parents Committee (JPPC), with the support of Bakers Delight Brandon Park, is 

running a Hot Cross Bun Drive. Bakers Delight is generously donating $2 from every packet of buns 

ordered back to our school to assist our fundraising efforts.  
 

HOW DOES IT WORK? 

There are 5 flavours available: Traditional, Fruitless, Mocha, Chocolate, Apple 

& Cinnamon. Each pack contains 6 hot cross buns.  

Ask your family and friends if they would like to order. Tally your orders 

below.  

Orders must be received by the School Office and paid for by Friday 24
th
 

March 2017. 

 

DISTRIBUTION DAYS: 

Hot Cross Bun orders will be distributed to your Eldest Child on the 

following days.  

 

Foundation – Level 2:     Thursday 30
th
 March 2017 

Level 3 – Level 6:            Friday 31
st
 March 2017 

 

Returning Order Money 

 

This form below will help keep track of your orders. 

Once you have finalised your order, please make payment via Qkr 

ensuring you record your ELDEST students name and class, along with 

the quantity for each Hot Cross Bun Variety.  

Qkr is our preferred payment method. However if you prefer, please return this slip with 

either an envelope of cash, or credit card details, clearly labelled with the Eldest students 

name and class to the office by Friday 24
th

 March 2017.  

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Eldest Student’s Name_____________________________   Class________________ 

 

Type Quantity Cost per 6 pack Total 
Traditional  $7 $ 

Fruitless  $7 $ 

Mocha  $7 $ 
Chocolate  $7 $ 

Apple & Cinnamon  $7 $ 
  TOTAL AMOUNT $ 

 

Orders must be placed & paid for by Friday 24
th

 March 2017 

Petronella Ave, Wheelers Hill 3150  

Email:jells.park.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Web: www.jpps.vic.edu.au 

Telephone 9560 6494 

http://www.jpps.vic.edu.au/

